The Mission of Our Lady of Victories School is to create an educational environment which fosters the Spiritual, Intellectual and Emotional Development of every student in pursuit of excellence.

June 2017

Dear OLV Parents,

Well another fast year gone by. Even though the school year is drawing to a close, please remember that formal classes will continue to be conducted. Encourage your children to continue to do their best work. Over the summer continue to stress the importance of reading and practicing their math skills.

## Important FYI's:

- Summer assignments and supply lists for next year will be given to the students the last week of school.
- They will also be posted on each class website.
- For our new students, they will be mailed.
- The tentative calendar will be posted on the school website on or about June 30<sup>th</sup>.
- Pre-K 3, Pre-K 4 and Kindergarten students will be mailed their summer letter and supply lists in June
- No summer uniform sale.
- Shop Rite cards can be purchased at the Pastoral Office during the summer months during their normal office hours.
- Summer School Office Hours are 8:30 to 1pm.
- School office closings will be posted on website.

## September Dates:

- Thursday, August 31<sup>st</sup> is the first day of school for grades K to 8 with an 11:40am dismissal, no before or after care available.
- Same schedule for Friday, September 1<sup>st</sup>.
- Pre-K 3 and Pre-K 4 classes begin on Tuesday, Sept. 5<sup>th</sup> for Tuesday half and full day students.
- REMBEMBER THE TIME CHANGE FOR SCHOOL START AND END FOR GRADES K-8.

My hope is that you may have a summer filled with rest, fun, and lots of family time. Don't forget to include Jesus in your plans, by attending Mass.

Sincerely,

Rosalind M. Esemplare Principal